Meditations Penguin Great Ideas
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
meditations penguin great ideas by online. You might not require more mature to
spend to go to the ebook opening as competently as search for them. In some
cases, you likewise complete not discover the proclamation meditations penguin
great ideas that you are looking for. It will enormously squander the time.
However below, next you visit this web page, it will be in view of that
definitely easy to get as with ease as download guide meditations penguin great
ideas
It will not say you will many become old as we accustom before. You can pull
off it even though decree something else at home and even in your workplace.
hence easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we meet the expense
of below as with ease as evaluation meditations penguin great ideas what you
following to read!

Early Christian Writings 1987-04-30 The writings in this volume cast a glimmer
of light upon the emerging traditions and organization of the infant church,
during an otherwise little-known period of its development. A selection of
letters and small-scale theological treatises from a group known as the
Apostolic Fathers, several of whom were probably disciples of the Apostles,
they provide a first-hand account of the early Church and outline a form of
early Christianity still drawing on the theology and traditions of its parent
religion, Judaism. Included here are the first Epistle of Bishop Clement of
Rome, an impassioned plea for harmony; The Epistle of Polycarp; The Epistle of
Barnabas; The Didache; and the Seven Epistles written by Ignatius of Antioch among them his moving appeal to the Romans that they grant him a martyr's
death.
Where I Lived, and What I Lived For Henry Thoreau 2005-08-25 Throughout
history, some books have changed the world. They have transformed the way we
see ourselves - and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and
revolution. They have enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have
enriched lives - and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the
great thinkers, pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook
civilization and helped make us who we are. Thoreau's account of his solitary
and self-sufficient home in the New England woods remains an inspiration to the
environmental movement - a call to his fellow men to abandon their striving,
materialistic existences of 'quiet desperation' for a simple life within their
means, finding spiritual truth through awareness of the sheer beauty of their
surroundings.
How to Achieve True Greatness Baldesar Castiglione 2006-05-30 From the 100-part
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Penguin Great Ideas series comes an excerpt from the famous Book of the
Courtier. In his witty and perceptive discourses on the ideal virtues of a
Renaissance courtier, Baldesar Castiglione sets out values that continue to
offer illumination in questions of leadership and government—espousing such
qualities as prudence, courage, loyalty, affability, and style, and even
encouraging the playing of sport as one of the best ways to gain influence and
power. Penguin Great Ideas: Throughout history, some books have changed the
world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves—and each other. They have
inspired debate, dissent, war, and revolution. They have enlightened, outraged,
provoked, and comforted. They have enriched lives—and destroyed them. Now
Penguin Great Ideas brings you the works of the great thinkers, pioneers,
radicals, and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped make us who
we are. Other titles in the series include Niccolò Machiavelli's The Prince,
Thomas Paine's Common Sense, and Charles Darwin's On Natural Selection.
Discourses and Selected Writings Epictetus 2008-08-28 Contains The
Discourses/Fragments/Enchiridion 'I must die. But must I die bawling?'
Epictetus, a Greek Stoic and freed slave, ran a thriving philosophy school in
Nicopolis in the early second century AD. His animated discussions were
celebrated for their rhetorical wizardry and were written down by Arrian, his
most famous pupil. The Discourses argue that happiness lies in learning to
perceive exactly what is in our power to change and what is not, and in
embracing our fate to live in harmony with god and nature. In this personal,
practical guide to the ethics of Stoicism and moral self-improvement, Epictetus
tackles questions of freedom and imprisonment, illness and fear, family,
friendship and love. Translated and Edited with an Introduction by Robert
Dobbin
Writings from the Zen Masters Various 2009-08-27 These are unique stories of
timeless wisdom and understanding from the Zen Masters. With rich and
fascinating tales of swords, tigers, tea, flowers and dogs, the writings of the
Masters challenge every perception - and seek to bring all readers closer to
enlightenment. Throughout history, some books have changed the world. They have
transformed the way we see ourselves - and each other. They have inspired
debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have enlightened, outraged, provoked
and comforted. They have enriched lives - and destroyed them. Now Penguin
brings you the works of the great thinkers, pioneers, radicals and visionaries
whose ideas shook civilization and helped make us who we are.
What Is Existentialism? Simone de Beauvoir 2020-09-24 'It is possible for man
to snatch the world from the darkness of absurdity' How should we think and act
in the world? These writings on the human condition by one of the twentieth
century's great philosophers explore the absurdity of our notions of good and
evil, and show instead how we make our own destiny simply by being. One of
twenty new books in the bestselling Penguin Great Ideas series. This new
selection showcases a diverse list of thinkers who have helped shape our world
today, from anarchists to stoics, feminists to prophets, satirists to Zen
Buddhists.
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Esperanza's Box of Saints Maria Amparo Escandon 2010-12-21 Esperanza's Box of
Saints is a magical, humorous, and passion-filled odyssey about a beautiful
young widow's search for her missing child -- a mission that takes her from a
humble Mexican village to the rowdy brothels of Tijuana and a rarely seen side
of Los Angeles. Rescued from turmoil by her favorite saint, Esperanza embarks
on a journey that tests her faith, teaches her the ways of the world, and
transforms her from a fervently religious innocent to an independent, sexual,
and passionately devout woman.
The Horrors and Absurdities of Religion Arthur Schopenhauer 2009-08-27 A
fascinating examination of ethics, religion and psychology, this selection of
Schopenhauer's works contains scathing attack on the nature and logic of
religion, and an essay on ethics that ranges from the American slavery debate
to the vices of Buddhism. Throughout history, some books have changed the
world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves - and each other. They
have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have enlightened,
outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives - and destroyed
them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers, pioneers,
radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped make us who
we are.
The Daily Stoic Ryan Holiday 2016-10-18 From the team that brought you The
Obstacle Is the Way and Ego Is the Enemy, a beautiful daily devotional of Stoic
meditations—an instant Wall Street Journal and USA Today Bestseller. Why have
history's greatest minds—from George Washington to Frederick the Great to Ralph
Waldo Emerson, along with today's top performers from Super Bowl-winning
football coaches to CEOs and celebrities—embraced the wisdom of the ancient
Stoics? Because they realize that the most valuable wisdom is timeless and that
philosophy is for living a better life, not a classroom exercise. The Daily
Stoic offers 366 days of Stoic insights and exercises, featuring all-new
translations from the Emperor Marcus Aurelius, the playwright Seneca, or slaveturned-philosopher Epictetus, as well as lesser-known luminaries like Zeno,
Cleanthes, and Musonius Rufus. Every day of the year you'll find one of their
pithy, powerful quotations, as well as historical anecdotes, provocative
commentary, and a helpful glossary of Greek terms. By following these teachings
over the course of a year (and, indeed, for years to come) you'll find the
serenity, self-knowledge, and resilience you need to live well.
Eichmann and the Holocaust Hannah Arendt 2006 The perfect books for the true
book lover, Penguin's Great Ideas series features twelve more groundbreaking
works by some of history's most prodigious thinkers. Each volume is beautifully
packaged with a unique type-driven design that highlights the bookmaker's art.
Offering great literature in great packages at great prices, this series is
ideal for those readers who want to explore and savor the Great Ideas that have
shaped our world. Inspired by the trial of a bureaucrat who helped cause the
Holocaust, this radical work on the banality of evil stunned the world with its
exploration of a regime's moral blindness and one man's insistence that he be
absolved all guilt because he was 'only following orders'.
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Meditations Annotated Marcus Aurelius 2020-08-18 Meditations is a work of
philosophical nonfiction written by Marcus Aurelius between 161 and 180 AD. A
collection of Aurelius's private notes and musings on stoicism, it is unlikely
that Aurelius ever intended it to be published. Later historians titled the
collection Meditations because it best reflects the subject matter. A Roman
emperor, Aurelius wrote the reflections during his reign. He is regarded as one
of the most important Roman emperors, remembered for his sense of honor, his
humility, and his seemingly unwavering passion for justice.Meditations consists
of twelve books, each focusing on a different period in Aurelius's life. The
books are not in chronological order, and they vary in length. It is likely
that Aurelius wrote the content while he traveled on various military campaigns
across Europe to preserve his Roman Empire. As such, the musings are short and
succinct. Historians believe that Aurelius often referred to his own writing
whenever he needed philosophical comfort.Aurelius begins by thanking everyone
who has shaped his character. He gives thanks to his father for his modesty and
to his grandfather for his morals. He thanks his mother for teaching him
abstinence, piety, and humility. Thanks to her, he enjoys a simple life without
obsessing over riches and titles. He says thanks to his great-grandfather for
providing him with a good education.According to Aurelius, there is a need for
cooperation and understanding. We spend too much time worrying about
unimportant quarrels when we should be thanking the gods for giving us life in
the first place. Aurelius reminds us that the gods only give us so much time,
and it is up to us to use it wisely. Fighting is unproductive and goes against
nature. Aurelius laments that we will never live long enough to truly
understand ourselves. No amount of time on earth is enough to comprehend
everything. We should not waste a single minute in our quest to better
ourselves. We should live in the moment and be thankful for what we have. Every
action has a purpose.Aurelius continues this theme, worrying that we spend too
much time chasing happiness and fulfillment when it is all inside us. Riches,
new houses, and luxury goods cannot satisfy us. We do not need sanctuaries or
spiritual retreats, either. We must only look inside ourselves for peace and
enlightenment. Aurelius examines the idea that it doesn't matter what anyone
around us thinks. It only matters what we think of ourselves. What is most
important is that we find satisfaction in ordinary life. There is nothing wrong
with working hard, enjoying quiet family life, and possessing few luxuries.
Aurelius connects humility with divine obedience.Aurelius looks closely at the
nature of evil, wondering what it means to be "bad." Evil is short-lived, like
all things. There is nothing unfamiliar about it, either. Just as history
repeats itself, similar scenarios play out in homes behind closed doors all
around us. We all know stories of, for example, violent spouses. Aurelius says
we shouldn't worry about evil. If someone shows us cruelty, we should not let
it ruin our day, our week, or longer. Life is too short to let someone else's
toxic behavior destroy us. If we focus on ourselves, and if we choose to act
with compassion and humility, then we are doing all we can.Focusing on justice,
Aurelius despises unfairness of any kind. He believes that the gods designed us
to help each other. If we treat another person unkindly, we are going against
divine will. The only person we harm, then, is ourselves, because we are
answerable to a higher power for our behavior.Considering our role in the
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universe, Aurelius believes in fate. He thinks that the gods plan out our lives
and all we do is live out the script. We are all part of something much larger
than ourselves, which is both comforting and humbling.
The Emperor's Handbook Marcus Aurelius 2002-11-26 A new translation offers
readers a practical handbook to life and leadership, filled with classical
stoic wisdom and advice.
Meditations Marcus Aurelius 2005-09-06 A Penguin Great Ideas edition of Stoic
philosophy in wise and practical aphorisms that have inspired Bill Clinton,
Ryan Holiday, Anna Kendrick and many more. Few ancient works have been as
influential as the Meditations of Marcus Aurelius, philosopher and emperor of
Rome (A.D. 161–180). A series of spiritual exercises filled with wisdom,
practical guidance, and profound understanding of human behavior, it remains
one of the greatest works of spiritual and ethical reflection ever written.
Marcus’s insights and advice—on everything from living in the world to coping
with adversity and interacting with others—have made the Meditations required
reading for statesmen and philosophers alike, while generations of ordinary
readers have responded to the straightforward intimacy of his style. For anyone
who struggles to reconcile the demands of leadership with a concern for
personal integrity and spiritual well-being, the Meditations remains as
relevant now as it was two thousand years ago. Throughout history, some books
have changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves—and each
other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have
enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives—and
destroyed them. Now, Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization, and helped
make us who we are. Penguin's Great Ideas series features twelve groundbreaking
works by some of history's most prodigious thinkers, and each volume is
beautifully packaged with a unique type-drive design that highlights the
bookmaker's art. Offering great literature in great packages at great prices,
this series is ideal for those readers who want to explore and savor the Great
Ideas that have shaped the world.
Night Walks Charles Dickens 2010-08-26 Charles Dickens describes in Night Walks
his time as an insomniac, when he decided to cure himself by walking through
London in the small hours, and discovered homelessness, drunkenness and vice on
the streets. This collection of essays shows Dickens as one of the greatest
visionaries of the city in all its variety and cruelty. GREAT IDEAS. Throughout
history, some books have changed the world. They have transformed the way we
see ourselves - and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and
revolution. They have enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have
enriched lives - and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the
great thinkers, pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook
civilization and helped make us who we are.
Conversations of Socrates Xenophon 2004-02-05 After the execution of Socrates
in 399 BC, a number of his followers wrote dialogues featuring him as the
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protagonist and, in so doing, transformed the great philosopher into a
legendary figure. Xenophon's portrait is the only one other than Plato's to
survive, and while it offers a very personal interpretation of Socratic
thought, it also reveals much about the man and his philosophical views. In
'Socrates' Defence' Xenophon defends his mentor against charges of arrogance
made at his trial, while the 'Memoirs of Socrates' also starts with an
impassioned plea for the rehabilitation of a wronged reputation. Along with
'The Estate-Manager', a practical economic treatise, and 'The Dinner-Party', a
sparkling exploration of love, Xenophon's dialogues offer fascinating insights
into the Socratic world and into the intellectual atmosphere and daily life of
ancient Greece.
On Solitude Michel de Montaigne 2009-08-27 Blending intellectual speculation
with anecdote and personal reflection, the Renaissance thinker and writer
Montaigne pioneered the modern essay. This selection contains his idiosyncratic
and timeless writings on subjects as varied as the virtues of solitude, the
power of the imagination, the pleasures of reading, the importance of sleep and
why we sometimes laugh and cry at the same things. Throughout history, some
books have changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They
have enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped
make us who we are.
The Modern Library Collection of Greek and Roman Philosophy 3-Book Bundle
Marcus Aurelius 2012-08-06 In the long history of philosophy and literature,
few have been so widely read and admired as the great thinkers of Greece and
Rome. For modern audiences, this eBook bundle—which collects the Modern Library
editions of three classics: Marcus Aurelius’ Meditations, Selected Dialogues of
Plato, and The Basic Works of Aristotle—is the perfect introduction to the
foundation of modern knowledge. Accompanied by insightful, accessible
commentary from some of today’s top scholars, including Gregory Hays, Hayden
Pelliccia, and C.D.C. Reeve, this is a collection of ideas that changed the
world—and have truly stood the test of time. MEDITATIONS Marcus Aurelius
succeeded his adoptive father as emperor of Rome in A.D. 161—and Meditations
remains one of the greatest works of spiritual and ethical reflection ever
written. The Meditations have become required reading for statesmen and
philosophers alike, while generations of readers have responded to the
straightforward intimacy of the leader’s style. In Gregory Hays’s seminal
translation, Marcus’s thoughts speak with a new immediacy: Never before have
they been so directly and powerfully presented. SELECTED DIALOGUES OF PLATO In
this volume, Hayden Pelliccia has revised five of Benjamin Jowett’s
translations of Plato—classics in their own right—to produce a fresh, modern
take that Library Journal calls “a needed and welcome addition to the
translations of the Dialogues.” Here are Ion, Protagoras, Phaedrus, and the
famous Symposium, which discuss poetry, the Socratic method, rhetoric,
psychology, and love. Most dramatically, Apology puts Socrates’ art of
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persuasion to the ultimate test—defending his own life. THE BASIC WORKS OF
ARISTOTLE Preserved by Arabic mathematicians and canonized by Christian
scholars, Aristotle’s works have shaped Western thought, science, and religion
for nearly two thousand years—and Richard McKeon’s edition has long been
considered the best available one-volume Aristotle. Here are selections from
the Organon, On the Heavens, The Short Physical Treatises, Rhetoric, among
others, and On the Soul, On Generation and Corruption, Physics, Metaphysics,
Nicomachean Ethics, Politics, and Poetics in their entirety.
The Inner Life Thomas a Kempis 2005-09-06 Throughout history, some books have
changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves—and each
other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have
enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives—and
destroyed them. Now, Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization, and helped
make us who we are. Penguin's Great Ideas series features twelve groundbreaking
works by some of history's most prodigious thinkers, and each volume is
beautifully packaged with a unique type-drive design that highlights the
bookmaker's art. Offering great literature in great packages at great prices,
this series is ideal for those readers who want to explore and savor the Great
Ideas that have shaped the world. The Inner Life is taken from Thomas à
Kempis's The Imitation of Christ, a classic Christian devotional that has
taught and inspired generations.
Meditations Marcus Aurelius (Emperor of Rome) 1964 Notes on the Roman
philosopher's life and the relations between Stoicism and Christianity preface
a modern translation of the journal
Stoicism Collection Marcus Aurelius 2018-02-05 This Stoicism Collection
contains three of the most notable Stoic pieces, The Meditations of Marcus
Aurelius, Seneca's Letters from a Stoic, and The Discourses of Epictetus. These
three pieces are the foundations of Stoicism.
Dialogues and Letters Seneca 2005-02-24 A major writer and a leading figure in
the public life of Rome, Seneca (c. 4BC-AD 65) ranks among the most eloquent
and influential masters of Latin prose. This selection explores his thoughts on
philosophy and the trials of life. In the Consolation to Helvia he strives to
offer solace to his mother, following his exile in AD 41, while On the
Shortness of Life and On Tranquillity of Mind are lucid and compelling
explorations of Stoic thought. Witty and self-critical, the Letters - written
to his young friend Lucilius - explore Seneca's struggle to acquire
philosophical wisdom. A fascinating insight into one of the greatest minds of
Ancient Rome, these works inspired writers and thinkers including Montaigne,
Rousseau, and Bacon, and continue to intrigue and enlighten.
Human Happiness Blaise Pascal 2008-08-07 Created by the seventeenth-century
philosopher and mathematician Pascal, the essays contained in Human Happiness
are a curiously optimistic look at whether humans can ever find satisfaction
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and real joy in life – or whether a belief in God is a wise gamble at best.
Throughout history, some books have changed the world. They have transformed
the way we see ourselves – and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent,
war and revolution. They have enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted.
They have enriched lives – and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works
of the great thinkers, pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook
civilization and helped make us who we are.
The Meditations of Marcus Aurelius Antoninus Marcus Aurelius (Emperor of Rome)
1998 A. S. L. Farquharson's translation was originally published in 1944, as
part of a major commentary on Marcus Aurelius' work. In this volume,
Farquharson's work is brought up to date and supplied with an introduction and
notes for the student and general reader. A selection of lively letters from
Marcus to his tutor Fronto, most of which date from his earlier years, is also
included.
The Discourses of Epictetus Epictetus 1890
On the Shortness of Life Seneca 2020-07-22 On the Shortness of Life is a
classic philosophical series of essays by the Stoic philosopher Seneca.
The Complete Works of Epictetus Elizabeth Carter 2017-07-09 This collection
includes Epictetus' Discourses, The Enchiridion, and Fragments scholars have
attributed to Epictetus or are in the spirit of Epictetus' brand of stoicism.
Epictetus (AD 50 - 135) was a Greek Stoic philosopher. He was born a slave at
Hierapolis, Phrygia (present day Pamukkale, Turkey) and lived in Rome until his
banishment, when he went to Nicopolis in northwestern Greece for the rest of
his life. His teachings were written down and published by his pupil Arrian in
his Discourses and Enchiridion.Epictetus taught that philosophy is a way of
life and not just a theoretical discipline. To Epictetus, all external events
are beyond our control; we should accept calmly and dispassionately whatever
happens. However, individuals are responsible for their own actions, which they
can examine and control through rigorous self-discipline.No writings by
Epictetus are truly known. His discourses were transcribed and compiled by his
pupil Arrian (author of the Anabasis Alexandri). The main work is The
Discourses, four books of which have been preserved (out of the original
eight). Arrian also compiled a popular digest, entitled the Enchiridion, or
Handbook. In a preface to the Discourses that is addressed to Lucius Gellius,
Arrian states that "whatever I heard him say I used to write down, word for
word, as best I could, endeavouring to preserve it as a memorial, for my own
future use, of his way of thinking and the frankness of his speech."Epictetus
maintains that the foundation of all philosophy is self-knowledge, that is, the
conviction of our ignorance and gullibility ought to be the first subject of
our study. Logic provides valid reasoning and certainty in judgment, but it is
subordinate to practical needs. The first and most necessary part of philosophy
concerns the application of doctrine, for example, that people should not lie.
The second concerns reasons, e.g. why people should not lie. While the third,
lastly, examines and establishes the reasons. This is the logical part, which
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finds reasons, shows what is a reason, and that a given reason is a correct
one. This last part is necessary, but only on account of the second, which
again is rendered necessary by the first.
Meditations Marcus Aurelius 2005-09-06 A Penguin Great Ideas edition of Stoic
philosophy in wise and practical aphorisms that have inspired Bill Clinton,
Ryan Holiday, Anna Kendrick and many more. Few ancient works have been as
influential as the Meditations of Marcus Aurelius, philosopher and emperor of
Rome (A.D. 161–180). A series of spiritual exercises filled with wisdom,
practical guidance, and profound understanding of human behavior, it remains
one of the greatest works of spiritual and ethical reflection ever written.
Marcus’s insights and advice—on everything from living in the world to coping
with adversity and interacting with others—have made the Meditations required
reading for statesmen and philosophers alike, while generations of ordinary
readers have responded to the straightforward intimacy of his style. For anyone
who struggles to reconcile the demands of leadership with a concern for
personal integrity and spiritual well-being, the Meditations remains as
relevant now as it was two thousand years ago. Throughout history, some books
have changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves—and each
other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have
enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives—and
destroyed them. Now, Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization, and helped
make us who we are. Penguin's Great Ideas series features twelve groundbreaking
works by some of history's most prodigious thinkers, and each volume is
beautifully packaged with a unique type-drive design that highlights the
bookmaker's art. Offering great literature in great packages at great prices,
this series is ideal for those readers who want to explore and savor the Great
Ideas that have shaped the world.
Confessions of a Sinner Saint Augustine 2004-09-02 Throughout history, some
books have changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They
have enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization, and helped
make us who we are. One of the greatest explorations of sin, epiphany and
redemption ever written, the Confessions of Saint Augustine continue to shape
our ideas with their passionate declaration of the life-changing power of
faith.
The Decay of Lying: And Other Essays Oscar Wilde 2010-04-01 In 'The Decay of
Lying' Oscar Wilde uses his decadent ideology in an attempt to reverse and
therefore reject his audiences' 'normal' conceptualizations of nature, art and
morality. Wilde's views of life and art are illustrated through the use of
Platonic dialogue where the character Vivian takes on the persona of Wilde.
Wilde's goal is to subvert the norm by reversing its values. Wilde suggests to
us that society is wrong, not him. Calling on diverse examples - from Ancient
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Greek sculpture to contemporary paintings - Oscar Wilde's brilliant essay
creates a witty, paradoxical world in which the only Art worth loving is that
built on complete untruths.
Discourse on the Method René Descartes 1996-01-01 Descartes' ideas not only
changed the course of Western philosophy but also led to or transformed the
fields of metaphysics, epistemology, physics and mathematics, political theory
and ethics, psychoanalysis, and literature and the arts. This book reprints
Descartes' major works, Discourse on Method and Meditations, and presents
essays by leading scholars that explore his contributions in each of those
fields and place his ideas in the context of his time and our own. There are
chapters by David Weissman on metaphysics and psychoanalysis, John Post on
epistemology, Lou Massa on physics and mathematics, William T. Bluhm on
politics and ethics, and Thomas Pavel on literature and art. These essays are
accompanied by others by David Weissman and by Stephen Toulmin that introduce
the idea of intellectual lineages, discuss the period in which Descartes wrote,
and reexamine the premises of his philosophy in light of contemporary
philosophical, political, and social thinking.
Why I Am So Wise Friedrich Nietzsche 2005-09-06 Throughout history, some books
have changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves—and each
other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have
enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives—and
destroyed them. Now, Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization, and helped
make us who we are. Penguin's Great Ideas series features twelve groundbreaking
works by some of history's most prodigious thinkers, and each volume is
beautifully packaged with a unique type-drive design that highlights the
bookmaker's art. Offering great literature in great packages at great prices,
this series is ideal for those readers who want to explore and savor the Great
Ideas that have shaped the world. One of the most iconoclastic thinkers of all
time, Friedrich Nietzsche continues to challenge the boundaries of conventional
religion and morality with his subversive theories of the 'superman', the
individual will, the death of God and the triumph of an all-powerful human life
force.
Of Human Freedom Epictetus 2010-08-26 In this personal and practical guide to
moral self-improvement and living a good life, the second-century philosopher
Epictetus tackles questions of freedom and imprisonment, stubbornness and fear,
family, friendship and love, and leaves an intriguing document of daily life in
the classical world. GREAT IDEAS. Throughout history, some books have changed
the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves - and each other.
They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have enlightened,
outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives - and destroyed
them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers, pioneers,
radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped make us who
we are.
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The Narrow Road to the Deep North and Other Travel Sketches Matsuo Basho
2020-02-27 'It was with awe That I beheld Fresh leaves, green leaves, Bright in
the sun' When the Japanese haiku master Basho composed The Narrow Road to the
Deep North, he was an ardent student of Zen Buddhism, setting off on a series
of travels designed to strip away the trappings of the material world and bring
spiritual enlightenment. He writes of the seasons changing, the smell of the
rain, the brightness of the moon and the beauty of the waterfall, through which
he sensed the mysteries of the universe. These writings not only chronicle
Basho's travels, but they also capture his vision of eternity in the transient
world around him. Translated with an Introduction by Nobuyuki Yuasa
Discourse on Method and Related Writings Rene Descartes 2000-03-01 "It is not
enough to have a good mind; it is more important to use it well" René Descartes
was a central figure in the scientific revolution of the seventeenth century.
In his Discourse on Method he outlined the contrast between mathematics and
experimental sciences, and the extent to which each one can achieve certainty.
Drawing on his own work in geometry, optics, astronomy and physiology,
Descartes developed the hypothetical method that characterizes modern science,
and this soon came to replace the traditional techniques derived from
Aristotle. Many of Descartes’ most radical ideas—such as the disparity between
our perceptions and the realities that cause them—have been highly influential
in the development of modern philosophy. This edition sets the Discourse on
Method in the wider context of Descartes’ work, with the Rules for Guiding
One’s Intelligence in Searching for the Truth (1628), extracts from The World
(1633) and selected letters from 1636-9. A companion volume, Meditations and
Other Metaphysical Writings, is also published in Penguin Classics.
Meditations Marcus Aurelius 2012-03-01 Stirring reflections on the human
condition provide a fascinating glimpse into the mind and personality of a
highly principled Roman warrior and emperor of the 2nd century.
Meditations and Other Metaphysical Writings René Descartes 2003-08-28 Of all
the works of the man claimed by many as the father of modern philosophy, the
MEDITATIONS, first published in 1641, must surely be Rene Descartes'
masterpiece. This volume consists of not only a new translation of the original
Latin text and the expanded objections and replies, but also includes selected
correspondence and other metaphysical writings from the period 1641-49.
Marcus Aurelius Antoninus to Himself Marcus Aurelius (Emperor of Rome) 1910
Doing Good Better William MacAskill 2015-07-28 Most of us want to make a
difference. We donate our time and money to charities and causes we deem
worthy, choose careers we consider meaningful, and patronize businesses and buy
products we believe make the world a better place. Unfortunately, we often base
these decisions on assumptions and emotions rather than facts. As a result,
even our best intentions often lead to ineffective—and sometimes downright
harmful—outcomes. How can we do better? While a researcher at Oxford, trying to
figure out which career would allow him to have the greatest impact, William
meditations-penguin-great-ideas
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MacAskill confronted this problem head on. He discovered that much of the
potential for change was being squandered by lack of information, bad data, and
our own prejudice. As an antidote, he and his colleagues developed effective
altruism, a practical, data-driven approach that allows each of us to make a
tremendous difference regardless of our resources. Effective altruists believe
that it’s not enough to simply do good; we must do good better. At the core of
this philosophy are five key questions that help guide our altruistic
decisions: How many people benefit, and by how much? Is this the most effective
thing I can do? Is this area neglected? What would have happened otherwise?
What are the chances of success, and how good would success be? By applying
these questions to real-life scenarios, MacAskill shows how many of our
assumptions about doing good are misguided. For instance, he argues one can
potentially save more lives by becoming a plastic surgeon rather than a heart
surgeon; measuring overhead costs is an inaccurate gauge of a charity’s
effectiveness; and, it generally doesn’t make sense for individuals to donate
to disaster relief. MacAskill urges us to think differently, set aside biases,
and use evidence and careful reasoning rather than act on impulse. When we do
this—when we apply the head and the heart to each of our altruistic
endeavors—we find that each of us has the power to do an astonishing amount of
good.
Great Ideas Meditations Marcus Aurelius 2005-02-01 Throughout history, some
books have changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves and each other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They
have enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization, and helped
make us who we are.
Great Ideas V Meditations Rene Descartes 2010-09-21 Widely regarded as the
father of modern Western philosophy, Descartes sought to look beyond
established ideas and create a thought system based on reason. In this profound
work he meditates on doubt, the human soul, God, truth and the nature of
existence itself. GREAT IDEAS. Throughout history, some books have changed the
world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves - and each other. They
have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have enlightened,
outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives - and destroyed
them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers, pioneers,
radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped make us who
we are.
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